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Murray Bridge North School  
North Tce, Murray Bridge, SA 5253  T: 8532 3055   F: 8531 0004 

W: www.mbnorthps.sa.ed.au    

E:  dl.0299_admin@schools.sa.edu.au  

PRINCIPAL REPORT. 

Pegs Pegs Pegs! 

In our  classrooms  each student has a w ooden clothes peg with their 

name on it. Everyone starts the day on a chart at òReady to  Learnó. If 

they are on task and are engaged  with their learning they can w ork 

their way up to òAwesome Behaviouró at which point they can ask their 

favourite adult in the school  to wear their peg on their collar. Itõs not 

unusual to see a teacher or leader with a few pegs on their collar.  

Our studentõs we llbeing  for the first five weeks of  the  term have been 

concentrating on strategies in their classrooms to make the classe s safe 

and engaging. This is always ongoing work for teachers and students 

but we are now moving on to a new teaching òsprintó where classes 

focus on more specific reading and numeracy strategies.  

Volunteers  

Please see attachment in this newsletter  inviting helpers to assist in 

classrooms and around the school. A volunteer information session is 

being held on Thursday the 11 th March from 9am -11am and we 

welcome the assistance. Volunteers need to have completed the 

mandatory reporting program which we will run soon.  Just a reminder 

to use the Covidsafe app when you come into school - weõre not out of 

the Covid woods yet!  

Upcoming 

Events 

For more events see planner  

   8th March  
Adelaide Cup Day  

Public Holiday  

 6th April  

Student Free Day  

 

Reading is 

our School 

Priority 
Every child attending 

North School is 

expected to read 

aloud to an adult 

every day.  
 

 

 

http://www.mbnorthps.sa.ed.au/
mailto:dl.0299_admin@schools.sa.edu.au
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More i mportant information  
 

Coming into school  

Only  parent  or carer on an arranged  volunteering basis are 

able to enter classrooms.  Reception,  Year 1 and Special 

Options parent  or carer  are able to drop their child at the 

classroom and pickup . We recognise that without the 

Acquaintance night event earlier in the year the opportunity for 

parents and carers to make a connection with their teacher 

has not happened. Teachers are happy to meet with you so 

please make a time if you need to thr ough your class app or 

the school office.  

 

The Refurbishment planning begins  

On Thursday afternoon 30 members of  our  staff, students and 

Governing Council chair person Kylie Green met to plan  a 

school vision for the refurbishment  process tha t will be taking 

place over the  next two yea rs. We had a walk around with a 

map of the school and then wrote down shared ideas in big 

themes for learning spaces, s hade, environment, playgrounds 

and special options. Over the next week weõll summarise the 

suggestions to give to the architects towards a m aster plan for 

the school. We wonõt get everything we want but weõll go a 

long way towards it!  

One aspect that was brought up was the car parking during 

pick up and drop off time and we will work with Murray Bridge 

Council to address this.  

 

James Parkin  

Principal  

Murray Bridge North School  

 

 

Notes From North  

School Times         
Please be reminded  that school is 

unsupervised  before 8:30am.We 

ask that students  do not arrive 

before this time.  

 

Head Lice  
Please remember to check your 

childõs hair for headlice and treat 

them before sending them to 

school.  

 

 

UNIFORM 
Just a reminder of our school 

uniform policy.  All students need 

to be in school uniform.  

Lost property is located in the bins 

near the library.  

 Please name all items.  

 

School Zones  
Reminder Itõs 25km/h when 

children are present  
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Reminders for 2021 

School Card forms are available  online  or paper 

form in the office this nee ds to be applied for 

every year.  If you are not eligible for school card 

and would like to pay by instalments the forms 

are available at the Front Office.  

 

 

 

Volunteer Information Session  

 

Parents, relatives and friends are invited to attend a volunteer in formation   

session facilitated by Deputy Principal , Jason Saxby and Front Office Administration SSO 

Chris Wehrman i n the library  at Murray Bridge North School. The session time is as 

follows:  

 Thursday, 11th March  (week 7) 9am - 10am 

 Please ring the school on 8 8532 3055  to confirm your attendance  

for organisational purposes.  

We look forward to seeing you there.  

Thank you. 
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Dear families, 

  

LǘΩǎ ǎƻ ƎƻƻŘ ǘƻ ōŀŎƪ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǎǘŀǊǘ ƻŦ нлнм ŀƴŘ ƭƻǾŜƭȅ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ƻǳǊ ƴŜǿ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǎŜǘǘƭƛƴƎ ƛƴ ǎƻ ǿŜƭƭ 

and looking so at home already. 

CƻǊ ǘƘƻǎŜ ƻŦ ȅƻǳ ǿƘƻ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƪƴƻǿ ƳŜΣ L ŀƳ ǘƘŜ tŀǎǘƻǊŀƭ /ŀǊŜ ²ƻǊƪŜǊ όt/²ύ ŀǘ aǳǊǊŀȅ .ǊƛŘƎŜ bƻǊǘƘ {ŎƘƻƻƭΦ Lƴ Ƴȅ 

role, I am here to provide support for anyone in the school community ς students, staff and families. Some of 

that involves checking in with students who might be finding things difficult at school or at home, running well-

being programs at school or resourcing families who might need support. If you would like to find out more 

about my role, or just want to stop and chat, I would love to catch up J 

  

²ƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ǎǘŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊΣ ƛǘΩǎ ŀ ƎƻƻŘ ǘƛƳŜ ǘƻ ǘƘƛƴƪ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘŜŎƘƴƻƭƻƎȅ ŀƴŘ Ƙƻǿ ǿŜ Ŏŀƴ ōŜǎǘ ǳǎŜ ǘƘƛǎ ǊŜƳŀǊƪŀōƭŜ 

tool. Those of us who are adults know what wonderful access it can give us to information and entertainment 

and also how it has enabled us to continue to communicate with family, friends and work places through the 

challenges of last year. 

While we want our children to have access to the benefits of the online world, it can often be difficult to know 

how to balance the advantages with the drawbacks and potential dangers of online encounters. 

.Ŝƭƻǿ ƛǎ ŀ ƭƛƴƪ ǘƻ ŀƴ ŀǊǘƛŎƭŜ ŦǊƻƳ WǳƭƛŜ LƴƳŀƴ DǊŀƴǘΣ !ǳǎǘǊŀƭƛŀΩǎ Ŝ-Safety Commissioner outlining some of the 

ways to help our children have a positive experience. 

The e-{ŀŦŜǘȅ /ƻƳƳƛǎǎƛƻƴŜǊΩǎ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ŀƭǎƻ Ƙŀǎ some excellent resources for parents. 

 

Kind regards, 

Holly Toogood 

https://www.esafety.gov.au/about-us/blog/back-school-top-tips-for-

parents?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=SID2021_PARENTSEDUEARLY%20YEARS_ASSET%20HIGHLIGHTS&utm_content=SID2021_PARE

NTSEDUEARLY%20YEARS_ASSET%20HIGHLIGHTS+CID_1fd5540fee05db930d2dcd1520671b7e&utm_source=Email%20marketing%20software

&utm_term=Read%20no utm_term=Read%20now w 

Back-to-school: top tips for parents  eSafety Commissioner 

The start of the new school year can be an emotional day for any parent or carer. The holidays 

are over, itôs time to get back to the serious business of classes and playground games. 

www.esafety.gov.au  

https://www.esafety.gov.au/about-us/blog/back-school-top-tips-for-parents?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=SID2021_PARENTSEDUEARLY%20YEARS_ASSET%20HIGHLIGHTS&utm_content=SID2021_PARENTSEDUEARLY%20YEARS_ASSET%20HIGHLIGHTS+CID_1fd5540fee05db930d2dcd1520671b7e&utm_source=Email%20marketing%20software&utm_term=Read%20now
https://www.esafety.gov.au/about-us/blog/back-school-top-tips-for-parents?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=SID2021_PARENTSEDUEARLY%20YEARS_ASSET%20HIGHLIGHTS&utm_content=SID2021_PARENTSEDUEARLY%20YEARS_ASSET%20HIGHLIGHTS+CID_1fd5540fee05db930d2dcd1520671b7e&utm_source=Email%20marketing%20software&utm_term=Read%20now
https://www.esafety.gov.au/about-us/blog/back-school-top-tips-for-parents?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=SID2021_PARENTSEDUEARLY%20YEARS_ASSET%20HIGHLIGHTS&utm_content=SID2021_PARENTSEDUEARLY%20YEARS_ASSET%20HIGHLIGHTS+CID_1fd5540fee05db930d2dcd1520671b7e&utm_source=Email%20marketing%20software&utm_term=Read%20now
https://www.esafety.gov.au/about-us/blog/back-school-top-tips-for-parents?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=SID2021_PARENTSEDUEARLY%20YEARS_ASSET%20HIGHLIGHTS&utm_content=SID2021_PARENTSEDUEARLY%20YEARS_ASSET%20HIGHLIGHTS+CID_1fd5540fee05db930d2dcd1520671b7e&utm_source=Email%20marketing%20software&utm_term=Read%20now
https://www.esafety.gov.au/about-us/blog/back-school-top-tips-for-parents?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=SID2021_PARENTSEDUEARLY%20YEARS_ASSET%20HIGHLIGHTS&utm_content=SID2021_PARENTSEDUEARLY%20YEARS_ASSET%20HIGHLIGHTS+CID_1fd5540fee05db930d2dcd1520671b7e&utm_source=Email%20marketing%20software&utm_term=Read%20now
https://www.esafety.gov.au/about-us/blog/back-school-top-tips-for-parents?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=SID2021_PARENTSEDUEARLY%20YEARS_ASSET%20HIGHLIGHTS&utm_content=SID2021_PARENTSEDUEARLY%20YEARS_ASSET%20HIGHLIGHTS+CID_1fd5540fee05db930d2dcd1520671b7e&utm_source=Email%20marketing%20software&utm_term=Read%20now
https://www.esafety.gov.au/about-us/blog/back-school-top-tips-for-parents?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=SID2021_PARENTSEDUEARLY%20YEARS_ASSET%20HIGHLIGHTS&utm_content=SID2021_PARENTSEDUEARLY%20YEARS_ASSET%20HIGHLIGHTS+CID_1fd5540fee05db930d2dcd1520671b7e&utm_source=Email%20marketing%20software&utm_term=Read%20now
https://www.esafety.gov.au/about-us/blog/back-school-top-tips-for-parents?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=SID2021_PARENTSEDUEARLY%20YEARS_ASSET%20HIGHLIGHTS&utm_content=SID2021_PARENTSEDUEARLY%20YEARS_ASSET%20HIGHLIGHTS+CID_1fd5540fee05db930d2dcd1520671b7e&utm_source=Email%20marketing%20software&utm_term=Read%20now
https://www.esafety.gov.au/about-us/blog/back-school-top-tips-for-parents?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=SID2021_PARENTSEDUEARLY%20YEARS_ASSET%20HIGHLIGHTS&utm_content=SID2021_PARENTSEDUEARLY%20YEARS_ASSET%20HIGHLIGHTS+CID_1fd5540fee05db930d2dcd1520671b7e&utm_source=Email%20marketing%20software&utm_term=Read%20now
https://www.esafety.gov.au/about-us/blog/back-school-top-tips-for-parents?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=SID2021_PARENTSEDUEARLY%20YEARS_ASSET%20HIGHLIGHTS&utm_content=SID2021_PARENTSEDUEARLY%20YEARS_ASSET%20HIGHLIGHTS+CID_1fd5540fee05db930d2dcd1520671b7e&utm_source=Email%20marketing%20software&utm_term=Read%20now
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